
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 11:24:06 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 7:07 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-12-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Sam Federico

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Enbridge

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I believe that the applicant has been placed in this situation unnecessarily, due to government mismanagement.
Three months ago the charge was $.10 cents per cubic meter; now it is over $.29 per cubic meter.  That increase
should have been denied.  Also deny the new application, please.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




